
August 2024, Prayer
Letter

The Lord himself goes before you and will be with you;
He will never leave you nor forsake you.

Deut. 31 v 8

Thank you for keeping Shekinah in your prayers and
thoughts this summer. Your support has been

crucial in helping us meet the growing demand for
our services. We couldn't do it without you.

Please remember, if you would like Shekinah to visit,
contact us at reception@shekinah.co.uk. It's always

lovely to meet our wonderful supporters.

Thank you, Lord, 
that you are at work in us day by day.

That you have promised to go ahead of us
And prepare the way.
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